
  

LRSCOW - PRESENTATION TO SALTERNS – 8th June 2014 
(Brian Buckingham) 

  

On Saturday, 8th June, most of the committee descended on Salterns Sailing 

Club to present Emily, LR 369, to them on behalf of the Association. 
 

 
 

The weather could not have been more perfect. A cloudless sky, Emily dressed 
overall, and a background of Oppies made a very colourful scene and a great 

photo opportunity.   

 

 



Roly Stafford presented the scow to Salterns on behalf of the Association and 

Louise Briggs, Commodore, and Martin Gorman, President received it, thanking 
the association for their generosity and assured us it would provide a vital tool 

for training young sailors. 

 

 
 

Our Secretary, Jennie Lennox, blessed the boat with a small bottle of 

champagne, which was eagerly lapped up by some of the juniors! 
 

 



Louise then took out Emily for an inaugural sail.  

 
  

  

  

 


